
ANGLO AMERICAN LAUNCHES  PHASE 2  SCHOOL SUPPORT PROGRAMME IN BLOUBERG  
 
Blouberg Local Municipality Mayor, Her Worship Cllr Maria Thamaga has commended global mining 
company, Anglo American for its school support initiative aimed at empowering local schools. Anglo 
American yesterday,  March 8 launched the Phase 2 of its school support programme in Blouberg Local 
Municipality with a stakeholder engagement session.  
 
Circuit Managers and school principals were part of the launch as potential beneficiaries of the 
programme. This is the Phase 2 of the programme that is set to commence later this year (2022).  The 
Phase 1 project is still in implementation until the end of 2023. The programme entails school 
management, educator, learner and School Governing Body - SGB development support and 
Information Communication Technology ICT which includes Wifi.  
 
Schools will  be given an opportunity to apply for the programme by way of showing commitment and 
how they are going to effect change and improved outcome in their respective schools during the 
programme implementation. The programme is a whole school development programme that focuses 
on the 9 functional areas of school in high schools and feeder primary schools as well as early childhood 
development centres. 
 

 
 



 


